
 

 

 

  

Dear ACRA Members, 
 
You are invited to attend the Annual General Meeting for the Australian 
Cardiovascular Health and Rehabilitation Association. 
 
Date: 21st July 2021 
Time: 5:00 pm AEST 
Venue: ZOOM - registration details to follow. 
Nomination forms have been circulated for the next ACRA President, 
as it is a voting year. Please complete the below form and submit it 
to admin@acra.net.au before 5th July 2021. 

PRESIDENT ELECT NOMINATION FORM  

 

If you are unable to attend the AGM, please download and complete 
the below Proxy Form and submit this to admin@acra.net.au before 12 
midday AEST 20th July 2021. 

 

  

DOWNLOAD PROXY FORM  

 

This year ACRA members were invited to participate in a national 
survey to assess the impact of COVID19 on the delivery of cardiac 
rehabilitation programs around the country. On the 21st July at the 
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AGM we plan to present a first preview of the results. We hope to see 
you there, as I believe it will provide some interesting insights. Also 
special thank you to all those who participated and congratulations to 
survey prize winners, Kath Kelly, Elizabeth Irving, Tariro Jaravani, Jo 
Carroll and Erin Webb. 
 
Also, a polite reminder reminder that membership payments are 
due by 30th June 2021. 
 
Kind regards, 
Kim Gray, ACRA President 

 

  

 


